Adult Use (“Recreational”) Marijuana in Natick

On June 21, 2018, the Natick community is asked to attend a forum to learn about and discuss the
regulating of Adult Use (“Recreational”) Marijuana in Natick. Hosted by the Natick Board of Selectmen,
this community forum will provide an opportunity to hear more about the Commonwealth’s recently
adopted Adult Use Marijuana regulations and discuss how the Town of Natick should reasonably
regulate such uses. The Town is working to prepare, present and adopt local regulations at the 2018 Fall
Annual Town Meeting. Natick stakeholders are encouraged to attend to learn, ask questions, and
provide feedback.

Community feedback is critical so that the implementation plan accurately reflects the values and
priorities of the citizens of Natick.

What: Adult Use Marijuana Community Forum
When: June 21, 2018

Location: Natick High School Auditorium
Time: 7:00pm



